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Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I do hope this email finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you of some staff changes that will take place in September.  

Sadly Miss Danino, Pipit Class teacher, will be leaving us at the end of the summer term, to move back to 

Gibraltar where her family live. Miss Danino has been a hugely valued member of our staff team and we 

will be very sad to see her go. We do however wish her the very best of luck with her move back home. 

I am pleased to let you know that Mrs Wills and Mrs Gay will be moving across from Robin Class to teach 

Pipit Class in September. Mrs Wills will teach the children on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays and 

Mrs Gay will teach the children on Thursdays and Fridays. 

I am delighted to inform you that, following a successful interview process, we will be welcoming Mrs 

Ally Jones as our new Year 1 Robin Class teacher in September. I am sure that you will join with me in 

welcoming Mrs Jones to King Ina. The children going into Robin Class in September will have the 

opportunity to meet Mrs Jones later this term, as part of their transition to Year 1.  

We thank you for your continuing support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 

 


